
 
 

 

 
MUNICIPALITY OF BROOKE-ALVINSTON 

2025 
SUMMER STUDENT POSITION 

 
The Municipality of Brooke-Alvinston will be accepting applications for summer 
student employment with the Municipality in the Parks and Recreation 
Department. 
 
The position is subject to receiving subsidy funding through the Summer Jobs 
Service Program. A valid G or G2 Driver’s Licence is required.  The employment 
opportunity is from May 21, 2025 to September 2, 2025 (may be subject to 
change). 
 
Interested applicants may submit their resumes until 12 noon Friday, May 9, 
2025 to the attention of: 

 
Greg Thornicroft, Parks & Recreation Manager 
Municipality of Brooke-Alvinston 
3236 River Street;  P.O. Box 28 
Alvinston, ON    N0N 1A0 
Email to: gthornicroft@brookealvinston.com 
 
The Municipality is committed to providing accommodations for people with disabilities and will 
make accommodations if required. We thank all applicants for their interest; however, only those 
selected for an interview will be contacted. In accordance with the Municipal Freedom of 
Information and Protection of Privacy Act, personal information is collected under the authority of 
the Municipal Act and will be used for the purpose of candidate selection. 
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